
 

Ottawa Elementary School 

109 Ottawa St 

Buchanan, MI 49107 

 

Ottawa Hours 

 Office hours:  

 Monday—Friday: 8:00am-4:30 pm 

 Saturday—Sunday: Closed 

 School hours:   

 Monday—Friday: 8:40-3:40 pm 

 Breakfast: Doors open @ 8:20 am 

   

Contact Information 

269-695-8409 

Fax: 269-695-8426 

buchananschools.com/ottawa-

elementary/ 

 

Patricia Robinson, Superintendent 

probinson@buchananschools.com 

 

Stacey Denison, Principal 

sdenison@buchananschools.com 

 

Marion Hurd, Admin Assistant 

  mhurd@buchananschools.com 

 

Board of Education  

All meetings begin at 6:00 pm  

Upcoming Meeting: 

June 1st and 21st  

See district website for additional       

information 

Little Bucks Bulletin 
June 2021 

MESSAGE FROM MRS. DENISON  
Schedule of Events 

June 

1 Board of Education Meeting 6pm   

11 Field Day  10am-1pm  

12 Bike Rodeo  10am-12pm Ottawa North Parking Lot 

14 Last Day of School for ECSE Preschool  

14 Kindergarten Graduation  

15 Half Day of School– Dismissal at 12:05 

16 Last Day of School– Half Day– Dismissal 12:05 

16 Report Cards sent home for K-1  

20 Father’s Day  

21 Board of Education Meeting 6pm  

Dear Families,    

It is absolutely amazing that we made it 

through this year with in-person learn-

ing in place.  We are looking forward to 

an even better year next school year!  

We are still accepting registrations for 

preschool and kindergarten.  Packets 

are available in our office. If you know 

a family that has  a child that would 

qualify, please send them our way!  

Thank you for your support, patience, 

and partnering with us through this dif-

ficult year and unprecedented times.  

We love serving our Little Bucks and 

their families!  

Go Bucks!  

Stacey Denison, Principal  

Nurturing Hearts, Developing  Minds, Inspiring Dreams 



WE       FEEDBACK! 

The Ottawa School Family works hard every 

day to make our school the best it can 

be. Please tell us how we’re doing! To 

submit your feedback, please contact Stacey 

Denison by phone (269-695-8409) or email                               

sdenison@buchananschools.com                             

We appreciate it!  

   BE RESPECTFUL 

 BE RESPONSIBLE 

 BE SAFE 

          Continue to follow the Buck 3 this summer!  

Follow us on Facebook at Ottawa 

Elementary School to see what we 

are learning and the fun that is 

happening daily!   

REPORT CARDS 

Report cards will be sent home            

the final day of school on      

June 16th.   

 

 

Little Bucks of the Week  

Congratulations to our Little Bucks of the 

Week!  Each student receives a certificate 

with their picture to take home!  

Way to go Little Bucks! 

 

Preschool: Kherington H., Leahnelle S., Ken-

daleth V., Raelynn F. 

 

Kindergarten: Reese W., Addison S., Michael 

L., Caroline B., Sabryna G., Aiden O., Adam K., 

Andrew O., Gannon P., and Emani D.  

 

First Grade: Jase T., Michael H., Jensen T., 

Bryce F., Dalton M., Serenity D., Paitynn L., 

Jayquan P., Destiny S., and Colt L.   

 


